
20 December 2019 Merry Christmas! 
We wish you a merry Christmas, and a happy new year! 
 
We hope you enjoy this selection of photos from the festive activities that took place this week. The usual bulletin is on the following page.  
See you in 2020! 

Year 7 students dazzled in their performance of 
'Every Pantomime That Ever There Was' on Tuesday 
evening ("Oh yes they did!" )The cast delivered an 
energetic, fast paced, multi role piece, supported by 
an efficient technical and design team. 
Congratulations to all involved! 

Happy Christmas From the 
Wellbeing Ambassadors!   
(pictured below in the paper 
hats…) 
 

5 Ways to Wellbeing this 
Christmas  

 
Connect - with loved ones . 
Keep learning- fascinating 
facts about people this 
Christmas day. 
Give - Something made and 
not bought.  
Take Notice - of others 
feelings . 
Be Active - Do as many star 
jumps as you can in a 
minute!    

Art students 

visited the 

Tate Modern 

The final performance of the week was the 
Christmas Extravaganza! 

Incredible generosity was shown in the amount of donations 
for Caring in Bristol, of both items for the shelter (delivered 
today by Harry, Jacob and Dan) and the £705 raised on 
Christmas Jumper Day. This money will be used to provide 
medical and mental health support.  
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Follow us on Twitter: @bristol_free 

Clubs for Term 3 & 4 

Please see the website for the clubs running for Term 3 & 4. Clubs will 

start from Monday 13 January. 

https://www.bristolfreeschool.org.uk/extra-curricular-clubs.php  

All clubs run from 3:05—4:15pm unless stated otherwise.  

Your views—a request from Bristol Council 
 
The council are gathering views about youth violence in order to 
develop a plan to reduce youth violence, use of knives and drug 
activity in Bristol.  
  
Taproot Ltd has been appointed to gather the views.  
  
The council want to know people's worries, ideas and suggestions as 
a person living or working in Bristol. They are sending surveys to 
young people, parents and carers and people who work with 
families, and have asked us to share the links with you.  
  
The surveys are online at the following links. The survey closes on 3 
January 2020.  
  
YOUNG PEOPLE:  
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/youngpeopleBSO/ 
 
PARENTS/CARERS:  
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/parentBSO/  

January 

06/01/2020 Inset Day 

07/01/2020   

08/01/2020  

09/01/2020 Y11 Subject Evening - (early closure) 

10/01/2020 Y12 Bristol University Schools' Conference 

11/01/2020   

12/01/2020   

13/01/2020 

Governors Meeting 

Sixth Form Interviews 

Primary School Dodgeball Tournament 

14/01/2020 Year 10 Resilience Day (provided by Off the Record) 

15/01/2020 
Dr Green; A Level Prose Masterclass 

Sixth Form Interviews 

16/01/2020 Y13 Subject Evening 

17/01/2020   

18/01/2020   

19/01/2020   

20/01/2020 Sixth Form Interviews 

21/01/2020 GCSE Set Works Concert, Victoria Rooms  

22/01/2020 Sixth Form Interviews 

23/01/2020 Y9 Options Fayre 6pm - 7:30pm 

24/01/2020 Y10 Chinese Cookery School Workshop 

25/01/2020   

26/01/2020   

27/01/2020   

28/01/2020 Y8 & 9 Winter Games 

29/01/2020 Y12 University Aspirations Evening 

30/01/2020 Maths Inspiration Trip 

31/01/2020 Y9 Options Taster Day 

01/02/2020 DofE Skills Day 

02/02/2020   
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